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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant – Interim Chief Operations Officer

Date: November 18, 2024 

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar

Re: Resume 2023 Bond Election Elementary Refresh and Renovation and Addition Projects

On June 10, 2024, the Board of Trustees voted to postpone efforts on Phase 2 projects of the 
2023 bond at Pinkerton Elementary, Lakeside Elementary, and Town Center Elementary until 
further discussion took place regarding a possible elementary consolidation. 

To resume efforts to continue with the planning for projects at Town Center Elementary and 
Lakeside Elementary, I ask the Board of Trustees to please consider the following recommended 
resolution:

RECOMMENDATION: I move that Coppell ISD staff resume efforts to continue 
planning for the Phase 2, 2023 bond refresh at Town 
Center Elementary and renovations and additions at 
Lakeside Elementary.


